
SSVPOA Board meeting April 13th 2019 

@ Silver Springs Methodist Church 

Attendance 

  

Shaun Riley-President 
Douglas Seal-Vice President 

Cynthia Riley -Treasurer 

 Bill Faulkner- Secretary 

Pam Faulkner-Co Secretary 

  

  

Board Members 

Carol Lane- Al Skinner -Ruth Briggs -Lorraine Demma-Joanne Rhodes 

  

 Property owners in attendance 

Karen Randolph -Ric & Mary Ann Smith-Terry & Tullio Jaksetic  
Danny & Kristen Barns 

 

Meeting called to order @ 11:00 am 

Meeting needs to end before Noon for Scheduled Church activities 
 

Handouts 
 

February & March 2019 Income and Expenditures 

As of March 29th 2019, we have a balance of $15,349.45 in our account. 
We have 42 accounts not up to date. Letters will be sent out in July letting 
them be aware of this. Animal control and abuse issues covered. Animal 

control agents have been monitoring Several Properties in our community.  
Information is available online at Animalcontrol.org. 

We have been in contact with Mr. Draves about getting some work done on 
the Docks. We would like to see this area become user friendly. 

Areas of concern include Water depth, cleanliness, and safety of the Dock 
area. There are some concerns about our Village sign not working properly. 

Mr. Shake has been working to keep them lit any suggestions will be 
welcome. Carol Lane will be sending out Welcome letters to new property 
owners. Thank You Carol. Marion County Senior Center has a new and 

improved menu might be worth a try. They need support too. 
Do not leave food stuff out for Cats this will attract Bears and is against the 

Marion County codes. Keep a watch out for neighbor’s property If anything is 
wrong report it to The 


